
Neighborhood Block Watch Report 

May 13, 2023  
 

 

The Neighborhood Block Watch consists of two Co-managers and 11 captains. all - but one - of 

the captains has access to our “private” FB page where we retain records of photos and incident 

reporting. 

 

Two incidents were reported to me since my last report:  

 

Property owner Will James reported in early April that a woman drove up his driveway and took 

pictures of his house at 2:10 pm in daylight hours. He has video of the person and the car. 

 

Property owner Ron Turpen reported in early May that "over the winter" someone stole his Jet 

Ski and its trailer.  The thief also took a cord of wood. Curiously, the seat and some other parts 

of the ski were in storage, so the thief did not get those items.  He wondered why someone would 

want a jet-ski without a seat. 

 

I ask all members of our community to report incidents to me, Co-manager Theresa Ancich, or 

your neighborhood Captain.  The Co-Managers and Captains are listed with their contact 

information on Paradise Estate’s website at: http://paradise-service-associates.org. 

 

Please let me know if you require further information. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Susan M. Lord 

Co-Manager for Neighborhood Block Watch at Paradise Estates 


